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The KB5039212 update for Windows 11 (version 22H2) was released on June 11, 2024. It addresses several
issues and brings new features . However, it seems that some users are experiencing font-related problems after
installing this update. If you’re encountering font printing issues, here are a few steps you can try:

1. Check Printer Settings: Verify that your printer settings are correctly configured. Ensure that the correct
font is selected and that the printer is set up properly.

2. Restart Your Computer: Sometimes a simple restart can resolve minor glitches caused by updates. Restart
your computer and check if the font printing issue persists.

3. Roll Back the Update: If the problem started after installing KB5039212, consider rolling back the update.
Go to Settings > Windows Update > View update history > Uninstall updates, and then select the
KB5039212 update to uninstall it.

4. Check for Known Issues: Microsoft is aware of some issues with this update, including taskbar glitches.
Make sure you’re running the latest version of the update, as subsequent patches may have addressed font-
related problems.

Remember to back up your important files before making any changes. If the issue persists, you may want to seek
additional support from Microsoft or your printer manufacturer. ©)



